
 

 

  

29th November 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, I hope that you have all had a wonderful week and the children have been coming 

home talking to you about all they have learned each day.  

 

You may recall in a previous newsletter, Mrs Spiers, Mr Cobbs and Mr Bagshaw were going to 

attend the Community Sports Awards, where Paget had been nominated. Unfortunately, on this 

occasion, we were not winners. Although this is disappointing, we are still incredibly proud to 

have made it to the top 3 in Birmingham. Well done to everyone that plays a part in all this work 

in and across school.  

 

I would like to say a quick thank you to everyone for their chocolate donations earlier this week. 

This will all go towards the Christmas Fayre which takes place on Thursday 5th December. I look 

forward to seeing you all there.  

 

This week you should have received a letter outlining all the key Christmas dates for this year. 

They have also been added to the ‘dates for your diary section’ later in this newsletter. 

 

One final reminder, school is closed tomorrow (Friday 29th November) for staff professional 

development day. We re-open as usual on Monday.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend all and see you next week.  

 

Take care,  

 

Vicky Nussey 

                 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Luna & Uriah 

RECEPTION: Michael, Olivia S, Zunaira & Julian  

YEAR ONE: Oriche, Cody, Arayah & Tarnav 

YEAR TWO: Harlie, Nova-Rose, Osene & Leah 

YEAR THREE: Jamal, Lee, Yahya & Raya 

YEAR FOUR: Anaya, Maximus, Renad & Gibrilla  

YEAR FIVE: Irvanna, Max, Amaya & Alfie B 

YEAR SIX: Alisha, Khalil, Hollie & Wilson 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Charlie & Kairo 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 
 

THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2D 

KS2: 5B 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Jupiter 

KS2: Venus 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE BUS TRAVEL  

          
 

 

REMINDERS ...  

 
THERE ARE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON THURSDAY 

5TH DECEMBER DUE TO THE CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
  

Dear parent and carers,   

We have had a very positive first week in our new school library. Could I please remind you to send 

your child with a book bag or school bag every day. This will help keep the books in good condition 

and they will therefore last a lot longer. As before, if books are not returned or come back 

damaged, a charge will be applied to cover the cost of a replacement.   

 In order for our library to run as smoothly as possible, we have appointed librarians from years 4,5 

and 6. Our head librarian is Ellamei from 6E. Over the course of the year, Ellamei will help 

coordinate her team of librarians so that the library will continue to improve.   

I have the pleasure of introducing our 18 librarians. This may seem a lot, but they work on a weekly 

rota.   

 

                
 

    

             

 

           
  

 

 



 

 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

  

 
 

          
 

         

Thank you for your continued support  
 

Mrs. Connaughton - Library lead  



 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: RESOURCE BASE  
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

  

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: RESOURCE BASE (Continued)  
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

  

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: RESOURCE BASE (Continued)  
 

 
 

 



 

 

  

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: RESOURCE BASE (Continued)  
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON SAFEGUARDING: 

ONLINE SAFETY

Hi all, 

Mr Harris here with some more online safety tips to help you all at home. This 

week I wanted to focus on WhatsApp.  

 

Thank you all again for continuing to keep our children safe when online!  

Mr H :) 

 

  

 



 

 

SANTA’S GOOD LIST 
The

Children
Of 

Paget
Primary  

Raffle with Prizes 
Gifts 

Games 
Children’s crafts

Refreshments
And lots more

**Cash only please**



 

 

                        

 

   

                                                  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

2024-2025 

 
Thursday 5th December - Christmas Fayre - No after school clubs on this day   

Wednesday 11th December - 10.30-11.30 - Nursery Christmas Workshop  

Friday 13th December 2.30-3.15 p.m. - Reception Christmas Workshop  

Monday 16th December -2.15 p.m. - Nursery and Reception Christmas Production *  

Tuesday 17th December at 2.15 p.m. Panthers and Pumas Christmas Workshop * 

Tuesday 17th December - Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day *  

Tuesday 17th December - 9.30 - Y1 & 2 Christmas Production *  

Wednesday 18th December - Nursery Christmas Party *  

Wednesday 18th December - 9.30 - Year 4 Christmas Production *  

Wednesday 18th December - 2.15 p.m.  - Year 1 & 2 Christmas Production *  

Thursday 19th December - Reception - Y6 Christmas Parties * 

Friday 20th December - Carol concert at St. Mary’s Church * 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term - break up for Christmas  

 

Monday 6th January - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 7th January - Children return to school 

Friday 14th February - Last day of term - break up for half term  

Monday 24th February - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 25th February - Children return to school  

Friday 11th April - Last day of term - break up for Easter 

Monday 28th April - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 29th April - Children return to school 

W/C Monday 12th May - Year Six Sats Week 

Friday 23rd May - Last day of term - break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June - Term begins - children return to school 

Friday 4th July - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 18th July - last day of term - break up for the Summer 

Monday 21st July - School closed to children - Teacher training Day 

 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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